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DioCESAN MoTro :-"Ye have done it unto Me." J

A quarterly meeting of the Quebec Diocesan Auxiliary was held
in the Cathedral Church Hall at 2.30 p:m., Oct. 23rd, 41 members
present. Mrs. Hunter Dunn presided. The meeting-opened with à
hymn and prayer. The minutes of the last meeting were readand
confirmed, aud the Treasurer, Iorcas and Literary Secretaries' reporfs
read. - After routine work Miss Edith Carter read a most interesting
and clear report of the last Triennial Meeting held in Montreal, The
members testified-their appreciation and-thanks. Mrs. Hunter Dunn
then read the sermon preached by the Lord Bishop of Quebec at the
Special Triennial service. It iskind, wise and highly practical, and
its good suggestions will be most useful in-times of doubt and indecision.
Several appeals were read by the Cor. Sec., but as the Treasurer.
reported "No Funds," no response could be.madeat present. Letters
were read-from Mr. H, W. Gibbon Stocken, informing -the Secretary
-of bis removal from the Sarcee Reserve to St. John's Mission, Black-
foot Reserve. The Rev. Stanley Y. Stocken is carrying on-the wcrk
on the Sarcee Reserve, and to him all communications relating to tho
work are to be addressed; Miss Mulvaney, Central Secretary- of-the
Church of England Zenana Society, regarding the appointment of a
representative of the society in the Diocese of Quebec. Mrs. E. Joly
--de Lobiniere has been acting as such for some-time. She is, however,
unable to accept the office of Zenana Secretary for quebec Diocese,
and Mrs. Ireine hasekindly consented to be appointed to the position;
-D. D. Macdonald, Thunder Child's Reserve, thanking the Levis
IBranch for a valuable and most acceptable -bale of goods, being exactly
what they needed, also saying that the Indians seem to really value
the -kindness-shown to them by the Auxiliary. Mr. Macdonald says:
"If it was.not.for the kind assistance given to us by the W. A., our

-Tot would be ah ard one indeed-; " Faith Fenton, Editor of The Home
:Yournal, Toronto, asking the Auxiliary to contribute information of
its work to her paper. Mrs. E. Joly de Lobiniere kindly undertook
the work. The Edito- of The Church Evangeist writes asking for a
contribution of one-page two-weeks -following from each Diocese twice
a year.' Quebec was to have November and March. Mise Burstall
.undertook the-work-for November. It was suggested that the Parochial
Branches might be kept more in touch with the-Diocesan Branch if
they held theit meetings after the Diocesan quarterlies, as soon-as
convenient, In this way they would receive and be able to discusstlie
matters.brought up at the Diocesan meetings, and be able to-send
their replies through their representatives before the next quarterly,
and-a gain 'at least two months would be made in decidingimpor-
tant questions which affect the well-being of the whole Auixiliar-y.


